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PERSONNEL NEWS:  (From Chris) 

I am pleased and sad to announce that Susan Lieberthal has accepted the position of Chief 
Librarian at Suffolk County Community College. Pleased for Susan and for the SCCC. Sad for 
our loss. It is a tribute to everyone in the library that Susan was selected for this position. She 
brought to the interview the experience she gained from working with all of us. Her selection is a 
pat on our backs. Susan came to the library in 2006 and has demonstrated a high level of 
professionalism and enthusiasm for her work and the work of others. She has served on several 
library and campus committees, most recently chairing the library faculty executive committee. 
She is an active member of ALA Reference and User Services Association, and she recently 
hosted her second gathering of junior faculty from the region to discuss their research. We will 
miss her, but I hope she stays in touch with her many friends here, and I wish her much success 
in her new position which begins at the end of August. 

Chris

L.I.L.R.C. JULY - DECEMBER 2009:

The schedule of programs is attached, but the complete descriptions are in a booklet on the 
counter near Maryanne's desk.  You are welcome to make a copy of what interests you and take a 
registration form. 

 


